
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
16th April 

EYFS visit to Weston-Super-Mare  
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Our topic next term is called ‘Surprising Sharks’ and as part of our learning we will be investigating under water 
creatures. To enhance the children’s experience, we are planning to visit the Seaquarium at Weston-Super-Mare on 
Tuesday 15th May. We will also have some time for fun and games on the beach afterwards. 
 
We will travel by coach leaving school after registration and will arrive back by the end of the school day. We do 
expect the children to be dressed in school uniform and a waterproof coat in case a shower passes over us. 
 
The cost per child, including the coach and Seaquarium visit is £10.50 per child.  While this will be a valuable 
enrichment activity for the children it cannot be considered essential therefore we are asking for a voluntary 
contribution of £10.50 which can be paid online via ParentPay or cash/ cheque to the school office. We appreciate 
your contributions and hope to recieve sufficient funds to enable this trip to go ahead. Additionally, if you are able to 
send your child in with £1 on the day, we will get an ice cream or ice lolly as part of the seaside experience. 
 
Please complete and return the permission form below and voluntary donation by Friday 11th May at the very latest. 
 
Please can you indicate whether you would like your child to receive a packed lunch, prepared by the school kitchen. If 
your child brings in a packed lunch from home, please send it in, in a plastic bag. 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Mr Foster and Mrs May 
 
.................................................................................................................................................................................................. 
 

Weston-Super-Mare Trip Reception Classes  
 

I give permission for my child (name) ........................................................................... in ......................... class 
to visit Weston-Super-Mare on Tuesday 15th May.  
 
I have made a voluntary donation of £10.50 by Parent Pay/ cash payable to St Marys School Fund.  
 
Please delete as appropriate...     
 

 My child will require a universal free school packed lunch. Please indicate choice (please highlight choice) 
Ham/ cheese/ tuna/ egg. 

 My child will bring their own packed lunch from home.  

 

 

 


